
Old Oak Primary School Newsletter 26th March 2018  
 

STAFF CHANGES 
 

There are a couple of staff changes to tell you about. Miss Hammant, in the nursery, has 
been offered a promotion and will be leaving the school this week. It is an exciting 
opportunity and the academy is lucky to have you. Thank you for all you have done for Old 
Oak.  
 
Elisabeth, on the front reception, is also moving to a school closer to her home to develop 
her role. Thank you again and we wish them both well. 

 
 
You may also see Mrs. Benning back in school again. Mrs Benning has 
returned to support us while Miss Brown is on maternity leave. Welcome 
back! 
 

          

 

REMINDER – SCHOOL FINISHES AT 1.45PM ON THURSDAY AFTERNOON 
There is no playcentre after school on Thursday. 

 
REMINDER – INTERGENERATIONAL BINGO: TUESDAY 3.00-5.00pm in the lower hall. 

Please invite relatives and come along! 
 

REMINDER - NON UNIFORM DAY 
On Thursday, 29th March, we will have a non-uniform day to raise money for trips and events organised for June 
this year when we will look at British values. Each child can come to school not in uniform and bring in a donation 
of £1.00 towards the costs of the events. 
 

REMINDER - CAKE SALE 
We will hold a cake sale on Wednesday 28th March in the playground. Please bring in your donations for the sale 
in the morning or before 2.45pm in the afternoon so we have time to prepare it. 

 
 

DATES FOR THE DIARY                                                                                
Monday, 26th March – Parents evening 
Tuesday, 27th March – Intergenerational Bingo and Dance club performance 
Wednesday, 28th March – Cake sale in the key stage 1 playground 
Thursday, 29th March – Non uniform day. Last day of term. School finishes at 1.45pm 
Monday, 16th April – Staff training day 
Tuesday, 17th April – first day of summer term. 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 


